TALPINES POA

Searth Day Newsletter



TALPINES'
MEMBER Ken
Lung observes
the growing
pile of litter
collected

WE DID IT! On Talpines POA's second annual litter day, many volunteers including Mayor Ted Walker and Councillor Barry Norris, roamed the trail and the streets of Waubaushene collecting litter. We have mixed feelings. While we are gratified by the turnout, and the diligent work of so many in the community, we are also horrified by the amount of garbage we collected. Thanks for participating . 22 Old Cottage Lane 'HQ'



table had 23 volunteers 'sign in' to tell us which streets and parks they had cleaned.

Hwy 12 & 400 ramps, Bridgeview Park, Albin Road and Pine Street Beach all needed extra attention. Thank you to Bryan Anderson and Tay Township for providing the litter bags, and for coordinating pick up of the garbage. Our town sparkles \Rightarrow Mayor Walker, Councillor Norris, and other Councillors, along with Bryan Anderson extend their thanks to Talpines for organizing this, and to all those members and other volunteers who participated

Speaking of EARTH DAY, the fight continues to protect the purest water on earth in Elmsvale. Please consider signing this petition https://canadians.org/action/ero-site41

WELCOME TO OUR NEWEST MEMBERS: RONALD AND VANESSA

We're thrilled to have Waubaushene residents Ronald and Vanessa join our group. Ronald is a chef. Check out their fantastic YouTube show featuring Ugandan classics at COOKING WITH RONALD on YOUTUBE.

All the best and Stay Safe on behalf of the Directors.

Victoria Réaume,

President Talpines POA. Taytalpines@gmail,com



Volunteers Peter and Sharon collected numerous bags of litter